
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of All Incoming 7th Grade Students: 
 

On Wednesday, January 23, 2019, Warren Hills Regional Middle School will be hosting 
scheduling night for all incoming 7th graders and their parents in the Middle School cafeteria. 
Students (with parents) whose last names begin with the letters A through L will meet from 
6PM-7PM and students (with parents) whose last names begin with M through Z will meet from 
7:30-8:30. In case of inclement weather, the meeting will be held the following evening on 
Thursday, January 24th.  Please contact the MS guidance office at 908-689-0750 ext. 2048 if 
you cannot attend, so that information can be mailed home.  Thank you and we look forward to 
seeing you on January 23rd. 
  
--  

Nicholas Remondelli 
Principal 
Warren Hills Middle School 
64-66 Carlton Ave. 
Washington, NJ 07882 
908-689-0750 ext. 2047 
remondellin@warrenhills.org 

  

"The Warren Hills Regional School District challenges and empowers a dynamic, 
diverse student body in a supportive learning environment by providing academic and 
co-curricular opportunities to become successful, productive members of the global 
community. " 
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